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Since the start of the Iranian revolution, sparked by the murder of Mahsa Amini, the 
entire international community has been captivated by the unbelievable bravery of the 
Iranian youth, especially the young Iranian girls. 

During the last seven weeks, we have witnessed the tragic and painful loss of many 
other beautiful young souls. Over 15,000 unarmed protestors have been arrested by 
the Islamic Republic security forces. Nearly all have been tortured and many young 
girls have been ruthlessly and savagely raped. There are reports that the Islamic 
Republic has started to execute young protestors. The Iranian parliament voted 
unanimously that the arrested protestors have to be executed at the earliest 
opportunity due to ‘’enmity to God and pollution on earth’’. This is a criminal, unlawful 
and inhumane act, but portrays the true face of the regime that the Western 
democracies so desperately try to look away from with failed appeasements. 

Despite the loss of life, imprisonment, torture, rape, and execution the fight for freedom 
and the overthrow of the Islamic Republic continues. 

 

 



 

The association has compiled and sent many letters to government officials and 
departments in the U.K, E.U, USA, and Canada and we have had some responses 
that have been positive and engaging. 

Thanks to the Iranian diaspora and our kind British, European, and North American 
friends and allies, the voice of Iran has been heard by the international community and 
government officials. Nearly all democracies have reacted to events in Iran and all 
have condemned the Islamic Republic’s brutal crackdown. 

 

 
 

As an association, we must now work even harder to ensure words of solidarity, 
empathy, and support develop swiftly into action against the criminal Islamic Republic. 

The association will shortly be in a position to start funding projects so that we may be 
able to support the freedom activists in Iran. 

Your support, thoughts, and feedback have allowed the association to grow rapidly 
and we encourage you all to become even more active by considering meaningful 
projects that we may be able to develop to help Human Rights in Iran, as well as to 
place even further pressure on the Islamic Republic. 

Reflect on your social and professional contacts and friends; is there any person that 
may help with improved access to the media, funding, and social media influencers? 

The last seven weeks have been an emotional rollercoaster for most of us. Daily, many 
have had a feeling of hope, euphoria, anxiety, stress, depression, and hope once 
again. Our youngsters are facing bullets, batons, torture, and rape. We must stay 
strong and work hard for their protection and cause. 

 

 



Thank you all for your support, cooperation, and solidarity. 

‘’Hope is being able to see that there is light despite all of the darkness’’ 

        Desmond Tutu 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Project Managers 


